
 

 
 

The Principal, P.4 and P.7 Teachers and Pupils 

Invite you 

To The May Service 

On 

Thursday 26th May 2016 

At 

1.15pm 

In 

St. Clare’s Abbey 

(Due to limited space, only parents of P.4 and P.7 to attend. 

Children can bring  their sacramental clothes to school and 

change after lunch.) 

http://stclaresabbeyps.com/

